








































Burlington Resources /Conoco Phillips BGT REGISTRATION

Signed C-144 (Page 5 of C-144)

Site Specific Hydrogeology

19.15.17.10 NMAC SITTING REQUIREMENTS

New Mexico Office of State Engineer attachment
USGS TOPO map
Aerial Map
Mines, Mills and Quarries Map
FIRM map (flood insurance rate map from Federal Emergency
Agency)

19.15.17.11 NMAC DESIGN PLAN CONTENTS

Below Grade Tank Design and Construction Plan

19.15.17.12 NMAC OPERATING AND MAINTENCE PLAN

Below Grade Tank Operating and Maintenance Plan

19.15.17.13 NMAC CLOSURE PLAN

Below Grade Tank Closure Plan

REGISTRATION DATE:

NOTES:

✔

✔

✔

✔

✔

✔

✔

✔

✔

✔

07/21/2015

BGT was requested for closure by Dollie 
Busse. Closure approved 04/13/2016.



From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
To: "Busse, Dollie L"
Cc: Fields, Vanessa, EMNRD; Smith, Cory, EMNRD; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Subject: APPROVED C-144 Newsom 2 - BGT Closure
Date: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 1:54:00 PM
Importance: High

Dollie Busse,
 
This BGT was registered on July 21, 2015.  OCD has approved closure of BGT at the
 following:
 
 
120 BBL at NEWSOM 2, API # 30-045-05825
 
A copy of the approved C-144 will be located on the OCD’s website, located in their specific
 API number: http://ocdimage.emnrd.state.nm.us/imaging/AEOrderCriteria.aspx
 
 
Thank you,
 
 
Leonard Lowe
Engineering Bureau
Oil Conservation Division
Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Frances
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87004
Office: 505-476-3492
Fax: 505-476-3462
E-mail: leonard.lowe@state.nm.us
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/
 
From: Busse, Dollie L [mailto:Dollie.L.Busse@conocophillips.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 12:59 PM
To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD <Leonard.Lowe@state.nm.us>
Subject: FW: Newsom 2 - BGT Closure Approval
Importance: High
 
Hi Leonard,
 
If you’re still working on BGT permits today, this is the one I really needed.  It was scheduled to be
 pulled tomorrow but they can’t now since I wasn’t able to send out the 72 Hour Notification without
 the permit in hand. I had a reminder in Outlook to call Jim on Monday but somehow I missed it.  I’d
 sure appreciate your help if you can get this one to me!
 
Thanks!
Dollie
 
From: Busse, Dollie L 
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Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 9:41 AM
To: 'Griswold, Jim, EMNRD' <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>
Subject: FW: Newsom 2 - BGT Closure Approval
Importance: High
 
Thanks Jim!
 
From: Busse, Dollie L 
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 1:21 PM
To: 'Griswold, Jim, EMNRD' <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>
Subject: Newsom 2 - BGT Closure Approval
Importance: High
 
Hi Jim,
 
ConocoPhillips requests to have the BGT approved for closure on the following well that has been
 plugged and abandoned:
 
Newsom 2 / 30-045-05825 / Box 17
 
Thanks for your help!
 
Dollie L. Busse | Regulatory Technician | ConocoPhillips | Rockies Business Unit |  P.O. Box 4289 |
 Farmington, NM 87499 | 505.324.6104 | E-mail: dollie.l.busse@cop.com
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